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From: Thomas Paulson [tomwp577@yahoo.com]
Sent: Saturday, February 25, 2012 3:41 PM
To: WCOutreach Resource
Subject: Storage of Nuclear Waste at Reactor Cites Confidence Report 2012

In my opinion, there should be no confidence given to above ground dry cask storage, nor wet pool storage, and 
the handling of the Fukashima multiple reactor (designed by GE) explosion is inadequate, unsafe, and not yet in 
controll. Casks are subject to terrorist attacks. Pool damage by natural occurances is quite likely. The 
Fukashima dissaster is greater potencially than Chernoble, and the public should be aware that containment at 
that site may become impossible. No system of nuclear waste storage has been demonstrated that can withstand 
300 years and more of safe containment. Please don't try to conn us into believing that nuclear waste is the least 
bit safe or useful. May what Pres. Dwight Eisenhower didn't know about nuclear energy, not come back to hurt 
the country he served so well. 
Thomas Paulson 
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